
DOBBS FERRY UNION FREE SCHOOL 

DISTRICT 

Consent to Release Personally Identifiable Student Information 

2025-2026 

 
 
Please fill out the form below and return it to your child's school office by September 15. 

 

During the school year, the District may use individual student photographs, student works, 

and/or audio or video recordings of students in any of several types of publications, 

including but not limited to, District newsletters, yearbooks, calendars, web sites, newspapers, 

radio and/or television. As the District takes its responsibility to protect our students’ privacy 

very seriously, the District requires your written consent NOT to allow your child to participate 

in these publications. 

 

NO  I DO NOT CONSENT to my child’s participation in publications, including 

but not limited to District Newsletters, yearbooks, websites, 

newspapers, radio and/or television. 

 

Print Student's Name:  Date:    

Print Name of Parent/Guardian:     

Signature of Parent/Guardian:      

Relation to Student:    

Grade:  Homeroom:  Homeroom Teacher:   
 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

13 


